
Carsphairn Community Woodland Ltd <carsphairncw@gmail.com>

letter of support
1 message

Nicolette Wise 7 November 2018 at 12:46
To: carsphairncw@gmail.com, Dalry Community Council <sjtdalrycc@gmail.com>

At Dalry Community Council's meeting on 5th November I reported on my visit to Carsphairn Community
Woodland's open day last month. It was unanimously approved to send a letter of support for your project and that
there would be considerable interest in buying wood fuel and/or products from Dalry residents.

Regards

Nicolette Wise
Chair, Dalry Community Council
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